G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

January 17, 2006 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chair, Liz Tabb, with the following members present:  Bonnie Ford, Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers, Bill Larrington, Liz Tabb, and Bill Wooldridge.

ORDER #FY06-804 – APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Bill Larrington motioned to approve the minutes for December 13, 2005 (Regular Meeting, 3:00 p.m.).  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Dayton Epperson - G.C. Burkhead parent; Paula Epperson, Sara Strange, Michelle Richardson, Crystal Wilkerson, Rachel Will, and Dara Rogers - G.C. Burkhead staff, were in attendance

Mr. Josh Johnson, representing the school uniform adhoc committee, addressed the council regarding the proposed student dress policy.  Mr. Johnson gave an overview of the proposed policy.  After listening to the views of the recognized visitors, Mrs. Tabb felt that a copy of the proposed student dress policy should be sent home to parents and given to all staff members.  The council agreed a parent meeting would also be scheduled for discussion of the policy before a final decision is made.  PTA will schedule the meeting.

More discussion was held on allowing parent/teacher requests for the 2006-07 school year.  Mrs. Tabb gave an overview of the existing policy 10.00, student assignment/primary program policy.  Lisa Jaggers shared letters she had received from parents.

ORDER #FY06-805 – AMENDMENT/POLICY 10.00, STUDENT ASSIGNMENT/PRIMARY PROGRAM – Lisa Jaggers motioned to continue parent/teacher requests.  Parents will be required to fill out a parent request for teacher assignment form and to list a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd choice for the teacher and list educational reasons for their request.  The request form can be obtained through the office any school day in April.  Deadlines will be enforced in order to facilitate the process of forming class rosters for the upcoming school year.  No request forms will be accepted after 2:30 p.m. on the last school day in April.  The council agreed to accept the changes in the 1st paragraph of the student/classroom assignment process and parent requests.  Bill Wooldridge seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

Mrs. Tabb informed council members that information from Data Analysis Content Area, Data Analysis Concerns and Issues, results from the Effective Schools Survey, and Implementation and Impact Check for the Academic Performance Component 

is being compiled to be presented to the Action Committee (committee chairs, counselors, family resource center coordinator, assistant principal, principal) for the Comprehensive School Improvement Plan.  Mrs. Tabb stated she would like to see more parent involvement in this area.

NEW BUSINESS 

No new business was discussed.

Council members received reports from the following committees:  Special Education

ORDER #FY06-806 – ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Bill Wooldridge motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Bill Larrington seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

